

Mobile Library

21 June, 19 July - 2.30-2.45 Opposite St Andrew's Church

Your Community Newsletter
Published, printed and distributed
by
Anglia Church Trust and
Mickfield Parish Council Matters: 01379 678130

JUNE 2013 NO. 111

Messenger enquiries contact Lorraine on 711146

From St Andrews



Benefactors" Day

Sunday July 7th - Strawberry Tea at 4.30 followed by Evensong.

Date for your Diary:

Harvest Supper 22nd September 2013 – presided over by Roy Tricker

Cleaning Angel required for St Andrews – help needed once a month to keep the Church spick and span. Contact Mark if you are able to help which he would be most grateful for.

From Silverleaf Committee -

Village Cream Tea - <u>Sunday 21 July at 2pm</u> at the Village Centre

- scones, jam and cream or cake and a cup of tea;
- cake stall;
- face painting;
- cake decorating competition;
- raffle
- other stalls

•

All profits to the Silver Leaf fund for the village.

Don't forget the annual village quiz in November and look out for other events - all profits help the village!

Sally Blackmore

From Mickfield Parish Council -

The Mendlesham REP

I apologise for repeating the same 'news' but we await the MSDC Planning Committee meeting to report back any latest news. Please watch this space

Mickfield Jubilee Garden

The area looks a little bedraggled at present with weeds and grass growing. Once the grass is strong enough to be cut, it will be maintained along with the rest of the Meadow.

Village Center - Solar Heating Panels

Unfortunately, the Councillor doing the research on this project was unable to attend the last meeting. We have therefore agreed to place it back on the Agenda for the July meeting.

Mickfield Parish Council - Re-election of Counsellors

At the May AGM. I was again re-elected as Chairman, Mike Heyhoe as Vice-Chairman and the Clerk, Amanda Thompson, as Responsible Financial Officer.

Next meeting is to be held on 8 July, 2013 in the Village Centre at 7.30pm.

Davina Lynk, Chairman, Mickfield Parish Council

From Me - My last attempt at the Mickfield Messenger will be the August addition. We are therefore looking for a new "villager" to take over in September. Please contact Mark who will be able to "fill you in". A distributor of the Messenger is also required for the houses along the Stonham Road. I have done this for the past what would be 6 years in October but am now unable do so in a timely fashion, due to work/home commitments. Lorraine Kinge